10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 4 May 1990
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Thank you for your letter of 5 April enclosing copies of
letters from you and Helmut Schmidt to the President of the
Commission and the Taoiseach. I am grateful to you for keeping
me up to date with the thinking of the Committee for the
Monetary Union of Europe. As you recognise, the United Kingdom
will continue to play a full and constructive part in the

preparations for the IGC on economic and monetary union.

M. Valéry Giscard d'Estaing






